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Recall of Essential Waitrose Pickled Sweet Sliced Beetroot 

 

The European Commission Rapid Alert System for Food and Feed (RASFF) 

has issued a notification that “Essential Waitrose Pickled Sweet Sliced Beetroot (340g)” 

has been recalled because the product may contain small pieces of glass.  

 

2          As there is import of the implicated product into Singapore, the Singapore Food 

Agency (SFA) has directed the sole importer, Cold Storage, to recall the product. The 

recall is ongoing. 

 

3          Consumers who have purchased the affected product are advised to not 

consume it. They may contact Cold Storage at 1800 8918 100 for enquiries or 

exchange of the product. 

 

Product details 

 

Brand: Essential Waitrose 

 

Product: Pickled Sweet Sliced 

Beetroot (340g) 

 

Glass jar with metal top. Paper 

label. Best before end Sept 

2020 

 

Country of origin: United 

Kingdom 
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